

Breathitt County Water District

Making Breathitt County

A Better Place One Drop at a Time.

September 22, 2022

Ms. Linda Bridwell Executive Director Public Service Commission 211 Sower Blvd. Frankfort, Ky 40601

RE: Breathitt County Water District, Case No. 2022-00136

Dear Ms. Bridwell,

This letter is in response to the Kentucky Public Service Commission's Order on July 25, 2022, in which the commission directed Breathitt County Water District (Breathitt County) to file status updates every two months to report on its efforts to cure its filing deficiencies.

As the commission is aware, the day following the order in this case, there was a severe weather event in Eastern Kentucky. The severe weather event impacted Breathitt County Water District, and as a result, hindered their ability to work on curing the filing deficiencies in their ARF case. This letter is filed to inform the Commission that Breathitt County has resumed work on updating the rate case documentation to cure the filing deficiencies. Breathitt County is diligently working on the matter and anticipates being able to file the requested documentation in the near future.

Thank you,

Estill McIntosh, Manager

Pall parallent